
 

Kaleidoscope School of  

Arts and Science 
(907) 283 0804 

nshelden@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
sboersma@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
mmcdonald@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 
rarness@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 

 

 

 

 
Newsletter  

From 
 Mrs.  Shelden, Mrs. Boersma, 
 Ms.  McDonald, Ms. Arness 

Friday, April 19, 2024 

 
REMINDERS… 
 

Snack donations are always  

appreciated!  

 

Please turn in Field trip forms 

and money by this Friday! 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK… 

 We continued researching 

Alaska Sea Birds. We have fo-

cused this week on habitat and 

your child made a diorama for 

their bird they are researching. 

 The end of year is ap-

proaching please keep an eye on 

the calendar for important 

events. We will send out details 

about each as they get closer.   

 
DATES TO REMEMBER… 
 
Wednesday, May 1st– APC Meeting @ 
4:00 
 
Friday, May 3rd– Bike Rodeo (hotdog 
lunch will be provided), End of Year Pic-
nic 5:00-7:00 
 
Tuesday, May 7th– Celebration of 
Learning @3:15 
 
Monday, May 6th– PTA Meeting at 
4pm 
 
Wednesday, May 8th—Boersma/
Shelden to Seldovia 
 
Friday, May 10th– Arness/McDonald 
to Seldovia 
 

Life Skill: Caring 

Cultural Lesson  
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